We are excited to announce that we will be holding our annual Scholastic Book Fair
during the Family Learning Conversations on the evenings of:

e Wednesday 2 July (3:30-6:30pm); and
e Thursday 3 July (3:30-8:00pm).

This will be an ideal opportunity for you to browse the shelves with your children
before or after your Family Learning Conversations. The Fair will be held in the
Multi-Purpose Room for your convenience.

There will be a huge variety of books to choose from and the prices are very
reasonable with lots of specials. It is well worth a visit and all the purchases help to
support the library by enabling us to build up our shelves with many more good
quality books.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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